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November Update
November was a big transition month for us. We had most of our meetings

out of Iowa, so we had to start adjusting to traveling farther for our

meetings. This was good for us, as we are preparing to head into a time in our

deputation where we will be traveling much more. We had meetings in

Nebraska and Illinois, and we also had the opportunity to have an update

meeting at our sending church in Pleasantville, which was definitely a

blessing. The week of Thanksgiving, we shifted our focus to working in the

southern states. We moved our homebase to the Dallas area in Texas, where

we will be staying with Alyssa's father in his mission's apartment. Please

pray for our travel schedule, as we have plans to be going between Arizona,

Oklahoma, Texas, and New Mexico for meetings over the next few months.

We also need to make trips back to Iowa each month for Alyssa's doctor

appointments for the baby. We humbly ask for your prayers during these

next months full of driving. We are praising the Lord that He continues to

fill up our schedule, as well as keeping us safe. We are also giving praise to

God for the fact that we have reached 50% of our financial goal to get to

Japan within only 4 months of full time deputation. We are looking forward

to how the Lord will continue to use us as we seek to raise this support and be

an encouragement to churches as we travel down the rest of our road of

deputation. Thank you for your prayers, and we are excited to continue to

share with you the blessings of God in our lives. 
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